GATEWAY PROGRAM

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
July 22, 2019

Contact:
Steve Sigmund - ssigmund@gatewayprogram.org; 917-459-7794
Craig Schulz - craig.schulz@amtrak.com; 212-630-6041

Statement of Gateway Program Development Corporation Trustees on
Governors’ Signing of Bi-State GDC Legislation

"We are grateful to Governors Cuomo and Murphy as well as the Legislative leaders in New
York and New Jersey who championed this act for all their work and support in creating,
building and now strengthening GDC so we can accomplish our mission -- building 21st
Century rail transportation into and out of New York City that links the 20% of U.S. GDP
created on the Northeast Corridor.

Today's action by both Governors makes it even more clear that New York and New Jersey
are all in when it comes to building Gateway now."
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The Gateway Program is the most urgent infrastructure program in the country — a comprehensive rail
investment program that will improve commuter and intercity services, add needed resiliency and
create new capacity for the busiest section of the Northeast Corridor (NEC). The NEC is the most
heavily used passenger rail line in the country hosting more than 2,200 train movements and 800,000
passenger trips daily. The Gateway Program Development Corporation (GDC) is a New Jersey not-for-
profit entity with Board members representing Amtrak and the States of New York and New Jersey. It
was incorporated in 2016 to oversee and effectuate the Gateway Program in coordination with federal
and local partner agencies. Follow the GDC on Twitter @GatewayProgNews.

GDC is a not-for-profit corporation overseeing the
development of the Gateway Program in cooperation with
Amtrak, NJ TRANSIT, and the Port Authority of NY & NJ.
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